
 
 

EISCIR-P62/10/05/2024 

Dear Parent, 

 

With the onset of summer and temperatures starting to soar, EIS would like to emphasise the importance of our 
students taking extra precautions to prevent the risk of heat-related sickness or injury. 

 

No Cap – No Play Policy: Students who do not have a cap will be unable to participate in outdoor physical activity 
and will be provided with alternative work. Teachers must have discretion in altering programmes such that 
pupils participate in moderate-lower-intensity activities. To stay hydrated, students must bring their water bottles 
and take frequent water breaks. 

 

Students are urged to stay in the shade during breaks and lunchtime.  

 

All parents, students and staff must follow the guidelines to ensure their safety. 

 

 

The Term 3 - Week 5 Discovery/Enquiry Trail is attached to this email. 

 

Have a safe weekend. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

EIS Administration 


